

4 August 2008

Mr Phil Johnston Ride Organiser and President Muggaccinos Bicycle User Group Director of KOMpm Pty Ltd 5 Ronald Avenue Freshwater NSW 2096

Dear Phil

Thank you very much for your letter and enclosures of 23 July 2008. I have just returned from leave and as you can imagine, with the Preventative Health Taskforce and other activities, I have a huge volume of correspondence and work to catch up with.

I presume that you have sent your materials to others members of the Preventative Health Taskforce and all submissions such as yours are being catalogued and perused through our processes. At a later stage, there will be the opportunity for public hearings.

In the meantime, I will certainly look at the materials that you have provided.

Yours sincerely

Professor Paul Zimmet AO FTSE

Director Emeritus & Director of International Research

funher.